
 

 

 

Shalonda Garfield, Acting Principal  

1801 East Main Street 

Rochester, New York 14609 

Phone: 585.288-3130 

  

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
Today a Lower School scholar reported a potential threat that she 
saw on social media in a group chat that involved some of our 6th 
graders. We immediately investigated the situation with the 
Rochester Police Department and quickly determined that this 
was not an imminent threat. Additionally, we would like to 
remind families that student’s misuse of social media can lead to 
suspension, expulsion, or even criminal charges. Please monitor 
your child's social media accounts and encourage them to use 
social media responsibly. Should you have any questions please 
contact the Lower School Principal at 288-3130. 
 

 

 


